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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Parent/Teacher chats: 

Thank you to those families who came along and met 
with their child’s teacher for 2023 on March 8th.           

I hope this gave you the opportunity to share some 
relevant information with the teacher about your 
child. If you missed this opportunity, and would like to 

meet at a different time, then please call the Office and ask to be connected 
with your child’s voice mail.  

The teacher then receives an email with your request, or you can email 
them directly. 

Mr Stroud’s Meet the Teacher chats have to be cancelled for this term. He is 
taking Long Service Leave for the rest of the term, and will be returning to Spring Parks on Monday, April 24th. I apologise to 
all families affected. 

NAPLAN Online: 

Just a reminder that NAPLAN will be taking place from March 15th until March 20th with our Year 3 and Year 5 students. 
Writing will take place on the 15th, Reading on the 16th, Conventions of Language on the 17th and finally Numeracy on the 
20th. We hope to have the results back to parents by May and we will send them home as soon as we receive them. 

 

Harmony Day: 

Valley Campus will be walking to West Campus for Harmony Day activities on Tuesday March 21st, between 12 and 2 p.m. 
Students will be back at their own campus by about 2.30 p.m.                                                                                                                  
This day is recognised every year on the same date and is a celebration that recognizes our diversity and brings together 
Australians from all different backgrounds.                                                                                                                                                       
It’s about inclusiveness, respect and a sense of belonging for everyone. To participate, everyone can wear orange or a               
National Costume from another country. 

 

Community Event: 

On Wednesday March 29th, Mr Lightfoot will be organising a family event at our West Campus. We will be providing a free 
sausage sizzle beforehand and the event will start at 4 p.m. Please see the extra information further in the newsletter. 

Enjoy the next two weeks.                                                                                                                                                                                              

Julie Fisher                                                                                                                                                                                                    
Principal 

 

RESPECT ENGAGEMENT ACHIEVEMENT   COMMUNITY HOPE 

Diary dates: 14/3/2023 

15/3: NAPLAN Writing                                             

16/3: NAPLAN Reading                                            

17/3: NAPLAN Conventions of Language     

20/3: NAPLAN Numeracy                                        

21/3: Harmony Day at West Campus                     

22/3: Year 3/4 excursion                                         

23/3: Hot dog day lunch                              

28/3: Year 1/2 excursion                               

29/3: Community event at West Campus 

31/3: Athletics day at Murrumbeena 



  



 St Kilda Football 
Club 

 

 

- Foundation made slinky apples in 
science this week  

St Kilda Football Club 



  Preps Making                             
Sprinkle  Sandwiches 

Preps were learning the letter name 

and sound for “S” so we made sprinkle 

sandwiches. 

                                                                     STARS OF THE WEEK                                                                                                            
     WEST CAMPUS                                                                                 VALLEY CAMPUS 

 

 

 

 

Grade  Week 5 Week 6 

FA Kosal / NImrat Oh mida 

1/2 A Vivaan Helen 

1/2 B Nirlayp Jane 

3/4 A Alysha Mikki 

3/4 B Pharrell Lyra 

5/6 A Jennifer Siv Heng 

5/6 B Jayden Fiona 

Art   

PE Cassidy Alayp 
Spanish Oscar & Golden  

Grade  Week 5 Week 6 

FA Jaanvi Enrique 

1/2 L Alina and Rachael Ekin 
1/2 M Mandy Shane 

3/4 L Monika Aidan 

3/4 M Christina Ben 

5/6 L Vy Chloe & Linee 

5/6 M Jason and Tierra Rosella 

Art Bryceson & Ben L Krustal 

PE Amillio & Christina Ekin 

Spanish Aidan & Derrich  

SCHOOL COMMUNITY 
EVENT  

A  DETECTIVE                
MYSTERY    

   

Who stole the 
cookie from the 

cookie jar? 
                                                  

We need your help to solve this  
mystery! 

 

A FUN AND ACTIVE AFTERNOON  
FOR THE WHOLE FAMILY 
 

Children team up with their parents 
to look for clues in the school 
grounds. 
 

Wednesday 29th March at West Campus 

  3:30 to 4pm – free BBQ 

  4:00 to 5pm – Who Stole The Cookie Mystery                                              
                                               
 WIN PRIZES     HAVE FUN 

                


